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Tomorrow, Thursday 24th March is the last day of term 1  

an end of term assembly will be held at 2pm  

School will finish at the earlier time of 2.30  
 

Term 2 begins on  April 11th  

The first term for the year is nearly over.   I would like to thank all the students for working so hard to set-

tle back into learning routines.   I would also like to thank parents and families for coming along to our Har-

mony evening and attending the goal setting meetings.   These are great opportunities to be part of our 

studentôs education. 

  

Last Day of School  

Tomorrow we will be for electing house captains and running the whole school cross country.   It will be an 

event filled day with many activities leading up to the main running event at 12pm.    All are welcome to 

come along and cheer the students as they run around our school cross country course.  

 

The school Easter raffle will be drawn at the conclusion of the cross country at around 12.45.  

 

We will also hold a special assembly at 2pm in the gym to acknowledge students who have attended school 

everyday this term, present the new house captains with their badges and hold a special performance.    

All welcome.    School will finish at 2.30pm  

 

School Council  

Last week the School Council Annual General Meeting was held and I would like to thank returning mem-

bers and also welcome Daniel Loveridge, Emily Currie and Ben Nicholson as our new council members.   The 

new office bearers are:  

President: Jemmes Handy  

Vice President: Mel Castleman  

Secretary: Ben Nicholson  

Treasurer: Amanda McNabb  

Parents Club Representative: Emily Currie  

  

School Council meetings are held the third Tuesday of each month.  

  

Parents Club  

The Parents Club also held their AGM early this month with the election of  

Emily Currie as President  

Mel Castleman as Secretary  

Sarah Taylor as Treasurer  

  

I am looking forward to another solid term of teaching and learning.    

See everyone back at school on Monday 11 th  April.   

 

Happy Holidays Everyone!!  

 

David Midgley  

Principal  



 

 

 

  

It's nearly Easter time, and the Easter Raffle will be drawn  
 tomorrow at the cross country fun run!!  

 
The  major prize is a kayak, paddle and life jacket  

with some minor prizes of Easter egg hampers.  
 

Good luck  and happy Easter!!  
 

 

hƴ ¢ƻǳǊ ¢Ŝƴƴƛǎ IƻƭƛŘŀȅ /ƭƛƴƛŎǎ 
 

Mildura Lawn Tennis Club 

Week 1 Dates: Tuesday 29th March ï Friday 1st April 2016 

Week 2 Dates: Monday 4th April ï Thursday 7th April 2016 

4 Days Offering Full Days or Half Days  

Mornings: Stroke development 

Afternoons: Round Robin Tournament and learn to score 

Coaching all levels, Games and Fun Tournaments 

Presentation Last Day, Every Player receives a Prize 

Half Days 8:30 to 12:30 $44 per day or $143 for 4 half days 

Full Days 8:30 to 3:00 (last day finishes at 12:30)  

Please bring a plate to share 

$55 per day or $192.50 for 4 Full days 

All Bookings go to www.tennismildura.com.au/coach   

or more Info Dean Kyle: 0414 826 318      

Email: ontourtennis1@gmail.com                   

http://www.tennismildura.com.au/coach
mailto:ontourtennis1@gmail.com

